
June 2023 – Nursery Newsletter 

We finally have some sun!!!  

As some of you will have seen on one of our recent Facebook 

posts, the children have been making the most of the lovely 

weather and going out into the village to the millennium green to 

visit the ducks! We are very fortunate to be based in such a lovely 

area! 

 

 

 

As I mentioned above, most of our parents will have heard about our Facebook page 

but I was hoping I could ask you to kindly go on and leave a review.  

Sadly, our page doesn’t get as much interaction as it should so any reviews (all 

positive I hope!!) would be greatly appreciated.  

Here is a link to our reviews section - Little Bo Peep Nursery | Facebook. 

 

Reminders 

- Hopefully the warm weather is here to stay for a while, so, with that in mind, 

please can parents ensure suncream is being applied before the start of each 

day. Staff will ensure that they re-apply after lunch time, before going back 

outside. 

We do have our own Nursery suncream which is just Asda’s own brand, 50+ 

sensitive sun cream for children. If you would prefer your child to wear their own, 

please ensure you are providing it daily and that it is clearly labelled. 

- We also have water play out lots during the nicer weather to help keep the 

children cool. For this reason, please provide spare clothes for your children 

so that we are able change them should they need. 

https://www.facebook.com/littlebopeepnursery/reviews


Don’t forget labelled sun hats too! 

- Another polite reminder that breakfast finishes at 9am. So, if you are dropping 

your child off at 9am or after, please ensure they have eaten beforehand. As 

I’m sure you can understand, we have to allow time to get on with our 

activities before snack at 10am. 

 

Newspaper! 

Little bit of a random ask but if anyone has any old/unwanted newspapers, we would 

love to take them off your hands! The Orchard Children are going to have a go at 

papier-mâché) so we are in need of quite a bit! 

 

Website  

This has lots of information regarding Nursery, Preschool and Fun Club, is regularly 

updated and is well worth a look. The link is Little Bo Peep Nursery 

 

If you have any queries, please get in touch - our phone number if you need to contact us is 

01386 793102 or please email us on tina@littlebopeepnursery.com 

Kind regards Tina, Sarah, Sophie and The Team 
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